
ATTENTION CUSTOMERS

We will be OPEN on Christmas
Eve (Tuesday, 12/24/24) and New
Year’s Eve (Tuesday, 12/31/24).

Happy Holidays!

(We will RESUME closing on
Tuesdays after 1/1/2025)

Starting in February 2024, U-Me Sushi will be closed
every Tuesday. We will not be accepting any orders,
over the phone or online. Thank you for understanding

and for being a valued customer of ours!


